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Class information





P.E days:  Thursday 





P.E kit: all children should change into t-shirt and shorts / jogging bottoms and trainers or pumps. All jewellery must be removed before the lesson commences and long hair should be tied back.





Library Day: Tuesday





The children will not be allowed to borrow a new book unless they return the one previously loaned.





Reading books: are to be brought into school every day. Due to the high cost of books, if a reading or library book is lost or damaged then it will have to be paid for.





Homework: Homework will be set every Friday and will reflect the work that has been taught during the day. Reading is a priority and children are encouraged to read their reading books every day.





All money should be paid through Arbor. 





Drinks and snacks should be healthy water for drinks and fruit for snacks is preferred.































































































Maths, Literacy and ICT.





In Literacy, we will be looking at historical stories, information books and classic and modern poetry.





In Maths, we will be working on money and ‘real life’ problems, fractions and decimals, addition, subtraction and time, properties of numbers and number sequences, multiplication and division, and handling data.





In ICT we will be collecting and presenting information using a variety of software packages.








Welcome back!





Class Teacher – Miss Vigers


Teaching Assistant – Mrs Sharif


Welcome back to an exciting Spring term for Year 5. We have plenty fantastic opportunities and an abundance of interesting work to look forward to, in addition this year, Year 5 have the opportunity on Thursdays to be doing MCPT training where they will learn from an army instructor young leader skill.








Our themes this term.





Our theme for this term is the Civil Rights particularly the American Civil Rights Movement. 





Civil Rights is a worldwide issue, which is still important today as ever whilst Civil Rights covers a broad concept covering different forms of discrimination, the unit focuses on the issue of race, and particularly the struggles of African Americans in the USA.




















Maths:


The blocks we will cover this term are Multiplication, Division, Fractions, Decimals and Percentages building on the knowledge that we have from the autumn term. 


English:


We will continue with Handwriting on Mondays and Spelling on Tuesday and a grammar and punctuation lesson Wednesday. On a Thursday and Fridays where we will write a humorous fantasy narrative taken from the book Fortunately the Milk. The 2nd part of the Spring term, we will be looking at the well documented case of Emet Till where the children will be asked to tell a story and recount what happened


Science:


In science, we will be looking at Earth and Space for the first part of the Spring Term we will focus on the Solar System and looking at the planets that form the solar system and how far away they are from Earth. The 2nd part of the term we will be looking at living things and their habitats.


RE / PD:


Our RE learning will be based caring for others, animals, and the environment. In PD we will be looking at respectful relationships and the importance of respecting others even though they are different from ourselves. We will be learning that in school and a wider society everyone should be treated with respect.


























How can you help at home?


Talking about different topics studied in class.


Going to the library.


Reading with your child daily and then, most importantly, talking about what has been read, checking your child’s understanding.


When your child has homework encourage them to complete it and hand it in on time.


There are some good websites that will encourage your child to find things out and improve their ICT skills eg. TT Rock Stars, Top Marks. 








Trips and Visits.





Athlete Visit – Thursday 22nd February


Think Tank - Thursday 7th March











